
The walking path (with the Hampden Township)
The playground (with the Boy Scouts)
The firepit (with the community)

…At our Orrs Bridge Road Campus

 

THE BLESSING OF 
PARTNERSHIPS...



The Dog Park (with Upper Allen Township)
The access road and grounds work (with LINLO properties)

The walking path (with UA Township and LINLO properties)
Fall of ‘24…a Preschool (partnership with Mountainside
Preschool)
Planning for a KIDS’ PARK beside the Dog Park (with UA
Township)

 …At our Gettysburg Pike Campus

…Coming this year

THE BLESSING OF 
PARTNERSHIPS...


